
9/25/2013 Web-site Committee minutes

Attending were the Webmaster (Bob), Co-chair (Carl)

We briefly re-discussed the possible need for site security certificate with no conclusion.

The balance of the meeting was spent on 1st draft of the content submission policy/criteria.

Our next committee meeting will be October 23, 2013 


